
The U.S. Postal Service is under attack. Our national treasure is in the grips of a 
manufactured financial crisis that is being used to justify an all-out assault on postal 
workers, on service to the people, and on the USPS as a great public institution. 

The American Postal Workers Union will 
bargain with postal management for a new 
contract from Feb. 19 until May 20, when the 
current contract expires. The contract will 
cover more than 200,000 workers.

Our goal is to win a labor agreement that 
protects stable jobs and guarantees Americans 
their constitutional right to have good postal 
services, regardless of who they are, where  
they live, or how much money they have. 

Dismantling the nation’s postal system doesn’t only harm postal workers; it robs the 
people of speedy delivery of their medicine, their online purchases, local newspapers, 
bill payments, letters and invitations. It also robs communities of a vital public 
service, secure jobs, a strong tax base, and an important component of our nation’s 
infrastructure. And the USPS doesn’t use a dime of taxpayer’s money!

Good Service, Good Jobs!
The American Postal Workers Union is fighting to stop the closing of post offices 
and reductions in service. In fact, we want to expand post office hours and 
services. A good example is the Campaign for Postal Banking, which is fighting 
to secure postal financial services for the millions of Americans who don’t have 
access to banks. 

We need your help. Please support the fight for better  
postal services and for a labor contract that is fair to  
postal workers. For more information, contact us at  
nccc@apwu.org  or visit our website, at www.apwunccc.org.

Together We Can Win

Save America’s Postal Service!


